
 

 North Hollywood West 
Monitoring Well 13 

ladwp.com 

Project 
Schedule 
October 2021- 
March 2022 

Region 
North 
Hollywood 

Project Description 
On October 29, 2021 LADWP 
began construction of a 
monitoring well located on the 

Following completion of this 
well, another will be 
constructed along the west side 
of Valley Plaza Park. 

 

Construction 
Information 
 
Work will take place Monday 
through Friday from 7:00 a.m. 
to 7:00 p.m. This work is 
expected to continue 
intermittently until March 
2022. 

 

All work will be limited to Los 
Angeles County Department of 
Recreation and Parks property. 
Park access will not be affected, 
with the exception of the 200-
foot by 50-foot fenced work 
area. Our team is available to 
address any questions or 
concerns. 

 
 
 
 
 

eastern side of the Whitsett 
Sports Field. This monitoring 
well will be used for 
groundwater testing around 
the perimeter of the North 
Hollywood West Wellhead 
Treatment Facility. 

 

Project Manager: Jae Suh | 213-367-4651 | Jae.Suh@ladwp.com 
Community Affairs: Michael Ventre | 213-367-1381 | michael.ventre@ladwp.com 


